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Septenber 8, 1955

Mr. John W. Rhoden
285 8th Avenue
New York City, N. Y.
Dear Johnt
our return to St. Louls this week
appreciate hearing from you, by return
£1, as to what you are asking for it

We are looking forvard to aseing you
when we are next in New

Kindest regards to you and Richonda.

Very sfinderely,

RKW:p)



